
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 22                                             Date : 20/7/2024 
 

Circular Regarding ID-Cards 
Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. This is to inform you about the 

following important updates regarding student ID cards: 

 
It is compulsory for all students to wear their school ID cards at all times while in the school 

premises. This is essential for the safety and security of all our students. 

 
Students will be issued class out passes only upon submission of their ID cards. Please ensure 

your children carry their ID card every day to avoid any inconvenience. 

 
In case of loss of an ID card, it must be reported immediately to the class teacher. 

A duplicate ID card can be requested by submitting a fee of ₹200. 
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring the safety and well-being of our 
students.  

 
 
 

Warm Regards 

Principal 
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